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Perl Pocket Reference 2011-07-23 compiles perl documentation to provide basic perl facts
including a summary of syntax rules and a list of operators and built in functions
Boater's Pocket Reference 2006 800 pages 435 illustrations 94 photographs index handy fact
filled new boating guide offers how to do it information and reference facts figures formulas
graphs and tables about boating in a book small enough about 3 x 5 x 1 to fit in your pocket
this book is for everyone who wants to enjoy being a better safer and more responsible boater
if you are new to boating this book is filled with information you need to know if you are an
experienced boater this book can act as a great reference and memory jogger
The Fast Forward MBA Pocket Reference 2002-10-16 the fast forward mba pocket reference second
edition more comprehensive and convenient than ever when the success of your business hangs in
the balance you need reliable authoritative information immediately you need a resource that
covers all the corporate bases communications management economics strategy accounting finance
marketing and more you need the fast forward mba pocket reference second edition packed with
information designed to serve all your business needs this handy highly readable book is the
ultimate companion for those moments when you need to put your finger on the right advice at
the right time now this updated and revised second edition offers clear concise coverage of
the complete range of essential business topics in a handy format you ll find all the latest
cutting edge ideas including new developments in technology strategy and branding as well as
key terms tools and topics in short lively entries that give you all the information you need
the portable mba the fast forward mba the compact business companion you ll use every day keep
up with the newest ideas in business brush up on the basics you can t do without find direct
practical answers to complicated problems
Physician's Pocket Reference of DRG's and LOS 1987 when you need answers for programming with
c 7 0 this tightly focused reference tells you exactly what you need to know without long
introductions or bloated examples easy to browse and ideal as a quick reference this guide
will help experienced c java and c programmers get up to speed with the latest version of the
c language all programs and code snippets in this book are available as interactive samples in
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linqpad you can edit these samples and instantly see the results without needing to set up
projects in visual studio written by the authors of c 7 0 in a nutshell this pocket reference
covers c 7 0 without skimping on detail including all of c s fundamentals features new to c 7
0 including tuples pattern matching and deconstructors advanced topics operator overloading
type constraints iterators nullable types operator lifting lambda expressions and closures
linq sequences lazy execution standard query operators and query expressions unsafe code and
pointers custom attributes preprocessor directives and xml documentation
C# 7.0 Pocket Reference 2017-07-03 drawing on the experience of some of the foremost experts
in the field this easy to use and affordable pocket reference includes a wealth of information
relating to solar energy and solar energy technologies topics covered range from solar angles
sun path diagrams solar radiation and radiative properties of materials through to thermal
collectors thermal energy storage photovoltaics and daylighting the book also includes
conversion factors and constants and is peppered throughout with helpful illustrations
equations and explanations anyone with an interest in solar energy including professional
architects and engineers home builders academic researchers students and energy consultants
will find a host of answers in this book a practical assimilation of data fundamentals and
guidelines for application
Solar Energy Pocket Reference 2019-01-04 on historical site ratu boko palace in yogyakarta
Pocket Reference for ECGs Made Easy5 2012-10-25 apache remains the most widely used server
platform running more than half of the world s sites this pocket reference guide features up
to date information for apache administrators
Apache 2 Pocket Reference 2008 knoppix is a portable linux distribution replete with hundreds
of valuable programs and utilities a veritable swiss army knife in bootable cd form it
includes linux software and desktop environments automatic hardware detection and hundreds of
other quality open source programs whether you re a system administrator or power user you can
use knoppix for many different purposes knoppix boots and runs completely from a single cd so
you don t need to install anything to your hard drive due to on the fly decompression the cd
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can have up to 2 gb of executable software installed on it what you do need however is a
comprehensive reference guide so you can benefit from all that knoppix has to offer the
knoppix pocket reference from o reilly fits the bill this handy book shows you how to use
knoppix to troubleshoot and repair your computer how to customize the knoppix cd running ram
memory checks recovering data from a damaged hard drive cloning hard drives using knoppix as a
terminal server using knoppix as a kiosk os scanning for viruses on a windows system editing
the registry of a windows system and much more if you want more information than the average
knoppix user knoppix pocket reference is an absolutely essential addition to your personal
library
Knoppix Pocket Reference 2005-06-10 easy to take and use anywhere this little book provides
instant reminders on how to use important mysql functions in conjunction with key parts of the
lamp open source infrastructure
MySQL Pocket Reference 2003 this is the book to reach for when you re coding on the fly and
need an answer now it s an easy to use reference to the core language with descriptions of
commonly used modules and toolkits and a guide to recent changes new features and upgraded
built ins all updated to cover python 3 x as well as version 2 6 you ll also quickly find
exactly what you need with the handy index written by mark lutz widely recognized as the world
s leading python trainer python pocket reference fourth edition is the perfect companion to o
reilly s classic python tutorials also written by mark learning python and programming python
built in object types including numbers lists dictionaries and more statements and syntax for
creating and processing objects functions and modules for structuring and reusing code python
s object oriented programming tools the exception handling model built in functions exceptions
and attributes special operator overloading methods widely used standard library modules and
extensions command line options and development tools python idioms and hints
Python Pocket Reference 2009-10-01 more proof that good things come in small and sometimes
even inexpensive packages the css pocket reference has been completely revised and updated to
reflect the latest cascading style sheet specifications css2 and css2 1 an indispensable
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reference for web designers and developers this slim little book covers the essential
information needed to effectively implement css with an introduction to the key concepts of
css and a complete alphabetical reference to the css2 and css 2 1 properties and since browser
incompatibility is the biggest css headache for most developers it also includes an invaluable
chart displaying detailed information about css support for every style element across all
browsers for anyone who wants to correctly implement css this book condenses all the details
in its companion volume cascading style sheets the definitive guide into one easy to use cheat
sheet the css pocket reference delivers just the css details that you need to complete the
task at hand when you re stuck and want an answer quickly the tiny css pocket reference is the
book you ll want by your keyboard or in your back pocket yes it really does fit in a back
pocket but it s too useful to stay there long
CSS Pocket Reference 2004-07-27 the oracle utilities pocket reference is a handy quick
reference guide to the multitude of oracle utilities that database administrators dbas use
every hour of every day as the undisputed leader among database products oracle is grasped
conceptually by most dbas however they understandably may not recall the specific utility to
use for a given task and more commonly won t in many cases remember the syntax to use and that
s exactly what the oracle utilities pocket reference supplies the syntax and options for
whatever utility a dba needs to perform a given task some of the utilities documented in this
guide include sql loader for loading data expdp and exp for exporting data to another database
oradebug for use in troubleshooting loadjava and dropjava for loading and unloading java
programs packed with information in an easy to read format this valuable resource is ideal for
any experienced dba even database programmers who deal with oracle will truly appreciate
having the oracle utilities pocket reference close at hand authored by sanjay mishra a
foremost authority on oracle systems this convenient and compact guide is focused and to the
point eliminating any potential guesswork or difficult memorization the oracle utilities
pocket reference is part of the strong selling collection of o reilly pocket reference books
Oracle Utilities Pocket Reference 2004-11-11 updated for ruby 2 2 this handy reference offers
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brief yet clear explanations of ruby s core elements from operators to blocks to documentation
creation and highlights the key features you may work with every day need to know the correct
syntax for a conditional forgot the name of that string method this book is organized to help
you find the facts fast ruby pocket reference 2nd edition is ideal for experienced programmers
who are new to ruby whether you ve come to ruby because of rails or you want to take advantage
of this clean powerful and expressive language for other applications this reference will help
you easily pinpoint the information you need you ll find detailed reference material for
keywords operators comments numbers and symbols variables pre defined global variables and
regular expressions conditional statements method use classes and exception handling methods
for the basicobject object kernel string array and hash classes time formatting directives new
syntax since ruby 1 9
Ruby Pocket Reference 2015-08-10 jdbc the java database connectivity specification is a
complex set of application programming interfaces apis that developers need to understand if
they want their java applications to work with databases jdbc is so complex that even the most
experienced developers need to refresh their memories from time to time on specific methods
and details but practically speaking who wants to stop and thumb through a weighty tutorial
volume each time a question arises the answer is the jdbc pocket reference a data packed quick
reference that is both a time saver and a lifesaver the jdbc pocket reference offers quick
look ups for all methods of the standard jdbc classes these include concise reviews of the
procedures for common jdbc tasks such as connecting to a database executing stored procedures
executing ddl and the like you ll find documentation of the connect string formats for the
most common databases including oracle sql server and postgresql you ll even find information
on working with large objects and on using sql99 user defined datatypes to work with object
relational data searching for this sort of material through large tutorials is frustrating and
a waste of time but this pocket sized book is easy to take anywhere and makes finding the
information you need a snap o reilly s pocket references have become a favorite among
developers everywhere by providing a wealth of important details in a concise well organized
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format these handy books deliver just what you need to complete the task at hand when you ve
reached a sticking point and need to get to the answer quickly the new jdbc pocket reference
is the book you ll want close at hand
JDBC Pocket Reference 2003-01-23 ready to take advantage of linq with c 3 0 this guide has the
detail you need to grasp microsoft s new querying technology and concise explanations to help
you learn it quickly and once you begin to apply linq the book serves as an on the job
reference when you need immediate reminders all the examples in the linq pocket reference are
preloaded into linqpad the highly praised utility that lets you work with linq interactively
created by the authors and free to download linqpad will not only help you learn linq it will
have you thinking in linq this reference explains linq s key concepts such as deferred
execution iterator chaining and type inference in lambda expressions the differences between
local and interpreted queries c 3 0 s query syntax in detail including multiple generators
joining grouping query continuations and more query syntax versus lambda syntax and mixed
syntax queries composition and projection strategies for complex queries all of linq s 40 plus
query operators how to write efficient linq to sql queries how to build expression trees from
scratch all of linq to xml s types and their advanced use linq promises to be the locus of a
thriving ecosystem for many years to come this small book gives you a huge head start the
authors built a tool linqpad that lets you experiment with linq interactively in a way that
the designers of linq themselves don t support and the tool has all kinds of wonderful
features that linq sql and regular expression programmers alike will want to use regularly
long after they ve read the book chris sells connected systems program manager microsoft
LINQ Pocket Reference 2008-02-26 the stl pocket reference describes the functions classes and
templates in that part of the c standard library often referred to as the standard template
library stl the stl encompasses containers iterators algorithms and function objects which
collectively represent one of the most important and widely used subsets of standard library
functionality the c standard library even the subset known as the stl is vast it s next to
impossible to work with the stl without some sort of reference at your side to remind you of
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template parameters function invocations return types indeed the entire myriad of details you
need to know in order to use the stl effectively and get work done you need a memory aid books
that cover the standard library and the stl tend to be quite heavy and large describing each
aspect of the stl in detail such books are great when you re not familiar with the library but
get in the way when you simply need to remind yourself of a function name or the order in
which you pass arguments to a function programmers familiar with the stl need a small
lightweight memory aid that s what the stl pocket reference is it s small lightweight and
chock full of information that you can take in at a glance so you can get on with your work
STL Pocket Reference 2003-10-15 the gimp pocket reference explains the numerous features of
the gnu image manipulation program and is the essential guide for designers working in a linux
unix environment this handy reference covers gimp version 1 2 it explains the function of
every menu item and offers tips for everyday use
GIMP Pocket Reference 2000-09-26 rails 2 1 brings a new level of stability and power to this
acclaimed web development framework but keeping track of its numerous moving parts is still a
chore rails pocket reference offers you a painless alternative to hunting for resources online
with brief yet thorough explanations of the most frequently used methods and structures
supported by rails 2 1 along with key concepts you need to work through the framework s most
tangled corners organized to help you quickly find what you need this book will not only get
you up to speed on how rails works it also provides a handy reference you can use anywhere
anytime inside you ll find essential information on how to install rails with rubygems build
compile and process files with rake test rails applications using assertions and fixtures use
rails with ajax connect objects to a database using activerecord make web requests with the
action controller framework use rest web service apis and much more save yourself hours of
frustration if you use rails daily and just want the facts fast this is your book
Rails Pocket Reference 2008-09-29 this easy to use reference for tensorflow 2 design patterns
in python will help you make informed decisions for various use cases author kc tung addresses
common topics and tasks in enterprise data science and machine learning practices rather than
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focusing on tensorflow itself when and why would you feed training data as using numpy or a
streaming dataset how would you set up cross validations in the training process how do you
leverage a pretrained model using transfer learning how do you perform hyperparameter tuning
pick up this pocket reference and reduce the time you spend searching through options for your
tensorflow use cases understand best practices in tensorflow model patterns and ml workflows
use code snippets as templates in building tensorflow models and workflows save development
time by integrating prebuilt models in tensorflow hub make informed design choices about data
ingestion training paradigms model saving and inferencing address common scenarios such as
model design style data ingestion workflow model training and tuning
TensorFlow 2 Pocket Reference 2021-07-19 looking for quick answers for using c 10 this tightly
focused and practical guide tells you exactly what you need to know without long intros or
bloated samples succinct and easy to browse this pocket reference is an ideal quick source of
information if you know java c or an earlier c version this guide will help you get rapidly up
to speed all programs and code snippets are available as interactive samples in linqpad you
can edit these samples and instantly see the results without needing to set up projects in
visual studio written by the authors of c 9 0 in a nutshell this pocket reference covers c
fundamentals and features new to c 10 advanced topics like operator overloading type
constraints nullable types operator lifting closures patterns and asynchronous functions linq
sequences lazy execution standard query operators and query expressions unsafe code and
pointers custom attributes preprocessor directives and xml documentation
C# 10 Pocket Reference 2022-01-18 when you re programming c 4 0 and need a little help this
tightly focused and practical book tells you exactly what you need to know without long
introductions or bloated examples it s ideal as a succinct quick reference or as a guide to
get you rapidly up to speed if you already know java c or an earlier version of c written by
the authors of the acclaimed c 4 0 in a nutshell o reilly this book covers the entire c 4 0
language without skimping on the details including features new to c 4 0 such as dynamic
binding optional and named parameters and type parameter variance all of c s fundamentals
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advanced topics including operator overloading custom conversions type constraints covariance
and contravariance lambda expressions and closures iterators nullable types and operator
lifting linq starting with sequences lazy execution and standard query operators finishing
with a complete reference to query expressions unsafe code and pointers custom attributes
preprocessor directives and xml documentation
C# 4.0 Pocket Reference 2010-08-02 regular expressions are such a powerful tool for
manipulating text and data that anyone who uses a computer can benefit from them composed of a
mixture of symbols and text regular expressions can be an outlet for creativity for brilliant
programming and for the elegant solution while a command of regular expressions is an
invaluable skill all there is to know about them fills a very large volume and you don t
always have time to thumb through hundreds of pages each time a question arises the answer is
the regular expression pocket reference concise and easy to use this little book is the
portable companion to mastering regular expressions this handy guide offers programmers a
complete overview of the syntax and semantics of regular expressions that are at the heart of
every text processing application ideal as an introduction for beginners and a quick reference
for advanced programmers regular expression pocket reference is a comprehensive guide to
regular expression apis for c perl php java net python vi and the posix regular expression
libraries o reilly s pocket references have become a favorite among programmers everywhere by
providing a wealth of important details in a concise well organized format these handy books
deliver just what you need to complete the task at hand when you ve reached a sticking point
and need to get to a solution quickly the new regular expression pocket reference is the book
you ll want to have
Regular Expression Pocket Reference 2003-08-27 when you need answers for programming with c 5
0 this practical and tightly focused book tells you exactly what you need to know without long
introductions or bloated samples easy to browse it s ideal as quick reference or as a guide to
get you rapidly up to speed if you already know java c or an earlier version of c written by
the authors of c 5 0 in a nutshell this book covers the entire c 5 0 language including all of
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c s fundamentals advanced topics such as operator overloading type constraints covariance
contravariance iterators nullable types operator lifting lambda expressions closures linq
starting with sequences lazy execution and standard query operators and finishing with a
complete reference to query expressions dynamic binding and c 5 0 s new asynchronous functions
unsafe code pointers custom attributes preprocessor directives and xml documentation
C# 5.0 Pocket Reference 2012-05-30 offers a reference to key c programming concepts covering
language elements syntax datatypes and tasks
C# 3.0 Pocket Reference 2008-02-26 when you need answers about using c 8 0 this tightly
focused and practical book tells you exactly what you need to know without long intros or
bloated samples easy to browse c 8 0 pocket reference is ideal as a quick source of
information or as a guide to get you rapidly up to speed if you already know java c or an
earlier c version all programs and code snippets are available as interactive samples in
linqpad you can edit these samples and instantly see the results without needing to set up
projects in visual studio written by the author of c 7 0 in a nutshell this pocket reference
covers c 8 0 without skimping on detail including c fundamentals and features new to c 8 0
advanced topics like operator overloading type constraints iterators nullable types operator
lifting lambda expressions and closures linq sequences lazy execution standard query operators
and query expressions unsafe code and pointers custom attributes preprocessor directives and
xml documentation
C# 8.0 Pocket Reference 2019-10-24 looking for quick answers for using c 12 this tightly
focused and practical guide tells you exactly what you need to know without long intros or
bloated samples succinct and easy to browse this pocket reference is an ideal quick source of
information if you know java c or an earlier c version this guide will help you get rapidly up
to speed all programs and code snippets are available as interactive samples in linqpad you
can edit these samples and instantly see the results without needing to set up projects in
visual studio
C# 12 Pocket Reference 2023-10-27 globe trotting travelers have long resorted to handy pocket
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size dictionaries as an aid to communicating across the language barrier dan pilone s uml 2 0
pocket reference is just such an aid for on the go developers who need to converse in the
unified modeling language uml use this book to decipher the many uml diagrams you ll encounter
on the path to delivering a modern software system updated to cover the very latest in uml you
ll find coverage of the following uml 2 0 diagram types class diagrams component diagrams
sequence diagrams communication diagrams timing diagrams interaction overview diagrams package
diagrams deployment diagrams use case diagrams composite structure diagrams activity diagrams
statechart diagrams new or expanded coverage in this edition also new in this edition is
coverage of uml s object constraint language ocl using ocl you can specify more narrowly the
functionality described in a given diagram by recording limits that are the result of business
rules and other factors the uml 2 0 pocket reference travels well to meetings and fits nicely
into your laptop bag it s near impossible to memorize all aspects of uml and with this book
along you won t have to
UML 2.0 Pocket Reference 2006-03-14 javaserver pages jsp is harmonizing how web designers and
programmers create dynamic web pages the reason for this is simple jsp capitalizes on the
power of java servlets to create effective reusable web applications jsp allows you to develop
robust powerful web content and the best part is that you re not required to be a hard core
java programmer javaserver pages pocket reference is the perfect companion volume to o reilly
s best selling javaserver pages also by hans bergsten this book provides detailed coverage of
jsp syntax and processing directive elements standard action elements scripting elements
implicit objects custom actions tag library description creation and wars
JavaServer Pages Pocket Reference 2001-07-26 looking for quick answers for using c 9 0 this
tightly focused and practical guide tells you exactly what you need to know without long
intros or bloated samples succinct and easy to browse this pocket reference is an ideal quick
source of information if you know java c or an earlier c version this guide will help you get
rapidly up to speed all programs and code snippets are available as interactive samples in
linqpad you can edit these samples and instantly see the results without needing to set up
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projects in visual studio written by the authors of c 9 0 in a nutshell this pocket reference
covers c fundamentals and features new to c 9 0 advanced topics like operator overloading type
constraints nullable types operator lifting closures patterns and asynchronous functions linq
sequences lazy execution standard query operators and query expressions unsafe code and
pointers custom attributes preprocessor directives and xml documentation
C# 9.0 Pocket Reference 2021-01-13 firewalls network address translation nat network logging
and accounting are all provided by linux s netfilter system also known by the name of the
command used to administer it iptables the iptables interface is the most sophisticated ever
offered onlinux and makes linux an extremely flexible system for any kind of network filtering
you might do large sets of filtering rules can be grouped in ways that makes it easy to test
them and turn them on and off do you watch for all types of icmp traffic some of them quite
dangerous can you take advantage of stateful filtering to simplify the management of tcp
connections would you like to track how much traffic of various types you get this pocket
reference will help you at those critical moments when someone asks you to open or close a
port in a hurry either to enable some important traffic or to block an attack the book will
keep the subtle syntax straight and help you remember all the values you have to enter in
order to be as secure as possible the book has an introductory section that describes
applications followed by a reference encyclopaedic section with all the matches and targets
arranged alphabetically
Linux iptables Pocket Reference 2004-08-25 this handy pocket reference provides a wealth of
practical information relating to solar energy and solar energy technologies topics covered
include solar radiation and its detailed measurement the emissivity and absorption properties
of materials solar thermal energy collection and storage photovoltaics both at all scales
solar cooling and the use of solar energy for desalination and drying the book also includes
conversion factors standards and constants and is peppered throughout with helpful
illustrations equations and explanations as well as a chapter making the business case for
solar power anyone with an interest in solar energy including energy professionals and
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consultants engineers architects academic researchers and students will find a host of answers
in this book a practical assimilation of fundamentals data technologies and guidelines for
application
Solar Energy Pocket Reference 2017-11-15 this handy pocket reference contains a wealth of
information on a range of topics including the principles of passive solar building and
passive house a ten step design and build strategy calculating solar irradiance factors
affecting the choice of building materials passive heating and cooling principles and
techniques in different climates the passivhaus standard and natural and augmented lighting
and notes on technology and building occupation the book also includes conversion factors
standards resources and is peppered throughout with helpful illustrations equations
explanations and links to further online resources ideal for practitioners architects
designers consultants planners home builders students and academics and those working in
development contexts the book is intended to act as an aide memoir a reference supplement a
resource and an overview of the field rich in background detail the book also includes at a
glance tables and diagrams equations and key definitions
Passive Solar Architecture Pocket Reference 2017-11-15 this quick reference covers database
releases oracle8i oracle 9i and oracle database 10g for each initialization parameter the book
includes a description valid values default and whether it can be changed dynamically it also
describes the initialization file and server parameter file and provides hints for best
performance in addition to listing all parameters alphabetically the book indicates the
categories of parameters often set as a group to control different aspects of the database
Oracle Initialization Parameters Pocket Reference 2004-08-25 the unix for oracle dbas pocket
reference puts within easy reach the commands that oracle database administrators need most
when operating in a unix environment if you are an oracle dba moving to unix from another
environment such as windows nt or ibm mainframe you know that these commands are far different
from those covered in most beginning unix books to jump start your learning process don
burleson has gathered together in this succinct book the unix commands he most often uses when
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managing oracle databases you ll be able to reach into your pocket for the answer when you
need to know how to display all unix components related to oracle identify the top cpu
consumers on your server and even kill processes when necessary stack unix commands into
powerful scripts that can perform vital dba functions monitor unix filesystems and
automatically manage your trace files dump files and archived redo log files use essential
server monitoring commands such as top sar and vmstat and there s much more between these
covers if you need to get up to speed with oracle on unix and quickly this book is for you
Unix for Oracle DBAs Pocket Reference 2001-02-01 annotation this pocket reference condenses
the most vital information from oracle pl sql programming into an accessible quick reference
that summarises the basics of pl sql block structure fundamental language elements data
structures control statements and use of procedures functions and packages
Oracle PL/SQL Language Pocket Reference 2015-09-09 visual basic net is a radically new version
of microsoft visual basic the world s most widely used rapid application development rad
package whether you are just beginning application development with visual basic net or are
already deep in code you will appreciate just how easy and valuable the vb net language pocket
reference is vb net language pocket reference contains a concise description of all language
elements by category these include language elements implemented by the visual basic compiler
as well as all procedures and functions implemented in the microsoft visualbasic namespace use
it anytime you want to look up those pesky details of visual basic syntax or usage with
concise detail and no fluff you ll want to take this book everywhere
VB. NET Language Pocket Reference 2002-12-03 this reference summarizes actionscript s core
objects classes properties and methods as well as its syntax best practices object oriented
programming datatypes and even handling in short order are covered as well as common flash
elements and operations including movie clips graphics and xml parsing
ActionScript for Flash MX Pocket Reference 2003-03-19 samba is a cross platform triumph it
turns a unix or linux system into a file and print server for microsoft windows network
clients this book describes all the options for samba s configuration file in quick reference
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format it also contains command line options and related information on the use of the samba
daemons smbd nmbd and winbindd and the utilities in the samba distribution the current edition
covers samba 2 x and the most important features of 3 0 which was under development as this
book went to print new options pertain to samba s acting as a primary domain controller and as
a domain member server its support for the use of windows nt 2000 xp authentication and
filesystem security on the host unix system and access to shared files and printers from unix
clients system administrators who are familiar with samba and want a handy reminder of how to
administer it without the bulk of a full sized book will find this pocket reference invaluable
Samba Pocket Reference 2003-04-21
Asphalt Pocket Reference for Highway Engineers 1965
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